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Docket No. 030-13089

License No. 17-16109-01

Licensee: Gamma industries
A Division of Gulf Nuclear. Inc.

Facility: Gamma Industries.

One Gamma Drive
Port Norris. New Jersev2

4

Location of Meeting: U.S. Nuclear Reaulatorv Commission
Reaion i
Public Meetina Room
475 Allendale Road
Kina of Prussia. Pennsvivania

Date of the Meeting: April 28,1997

Prepared by: M. I/-J'o-99
Steve Shag (' Health Physicist Date
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Ronald R. Bellamy, Ph.D., d1Ief Dat'e
Decommissioning and Laboratory Branch

Meetina Summarv: A meeting was held in NRC's Region I office to discuss the future
decommissioning activities necessary to confirm that Gamma industries' Port Norris, New
Jersey facility meets current NRC criteria for release for unrestricted vs
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j- 1.0 Attendees

f Gamma industries
!.

j Carl V. Rush, Jr., President and C.E.O. -

j Elick Acree, Consultant
Roy A. Parker, Ph.D., Consultant

NBC
|
; Ronald R. Bellamy, Ph.D., Chief, Decommissioning and Laboratory Branch

Steve Shaffer, Health Physicist

j 2.0 ' Summarv
i
i Dr. Bellamy opened the meeting with a brief description of the current status of the
I facility; both the licensing and decommissioning status were described. Mr. Shaffer
i discussed the recent surveys that had been done to determine the current
]- radiological status of the facility. He further stated that the results of these surveys
i did not substantiate that the facility meets current NRC criteria for release for
* unrestricted use. Messrs. Rush, Acree, and Parker requested that the NRC describe
! what was being requested of Gamma Industries with regards to releasing the site
; and how the NRC would verify these actions. General discussions were held
; covering the entire decommissioning process from characterization to confirmatory
! surveys,

i The Gamma industries representatives presented a general outline of how they

4
intended to finish decommissioning the facility. Specific questions were asked

; regarding required authorizations and NRC involvement in the process. It was
| agreed the outline presented appeared to be acceptable and that a written version.

of the decommissioning process would be submitted to the NRC by June 30,1997,
,

i
The meeting was adjourned.
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